
FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT BANKOFORRICK.COM/CONVERSION

WEEKEND OF OCTOBER 4-6

The bank will close for the conversion at 3:00pm on Friday, October 4, and remain closed 
until opening for regular hours at 8:00am on Monday, October 7. 

During this time, online and mobile banking will not be available. However, you can continue to use your existing 

Bank of Orrick debit card through Sunday, and the Bank of Orrick ATM will be operational over the weekend. 

Lower withdrawal and purchase limits will apply during the conversion weekend, so please plan ahead if you anticipate needing 
to make a significant purchase or access a large amount of cash.


